
To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that BHASKAR KALITA, student of BA 3rd Semster is 
permitted by the department of Economics, Barbhag college to study on 
the project title “The Socio-Economic Condition of Rural People” 
under guidance of Dr. Nandita Goswami, Assistant Professor. He/She 
allowed to utilize necessary resources available in the college. 



To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that CHANDANA KALITA, student of BA 3rd Semster is 
permitted by the department of Economics, Barbhag college to study on 
the project title “The Socio-Economic Condition of Rural People” 
under guidance of Dr. Nandita Goswami, Assistant Professor. He/She 
allowed to utilize necessary resources available in the college. 



To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that PRANAMI MISHRA, student of BA 3rd Semster is 
permitted by the department of Economics, Barbhag college to study on 
the project title “The Socio-Economic Condition of Rural People” 
under guidance of Gitanjali Goswami, Assistant Professor. He/She 
allowed to utilize necessary resources available in the college. 



To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that SAURAV KALITA, student of BA 3rd Semster 
is permitted by the department of Economics, Barbhag college to study 
on the project title “The Socio-Economic Condition of Rural People” 
under guidance of Dr. Nandita Goswami, Assistant Professor. He/She 
allowed to utilize necessary resources available in the college. 



To Whom It May Concern 

This is to certify that SIMANTA BEZBARUAH, student of BA 3rd Semster is 
permitted by the department of Economics, Barbhag college to study on 
the project title “The Socio-Economic Condition of Rural People” 
under guidance of Gitanjali Goswami, Assistant Professor. He/She 
allowed to utilize necessary resources available in the college. 


